
 

ear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Thank you all for your communications to us if your family is isolating. 

Remember we do provide work for those isolating. 

We do appreciate the frustrations you and your whanau are feeling at this time and we will remain functioning 

as long as we safely can. 

 

We do have Covid in our community but I will not be identifying any student, class or Whanau. 

We continue to adhere strictly to all Health/Safety guidelines. 

 

If sick keep your children home. 

If they are sick and get a negative Rat test still keep them home while they are sick. 

Thank you for your understanding, 

Bruce Barnes 

Principal 

 

MPS’s Vision Statement 
To motivate and empower students to be life-long 

learners who are valued members of our community. 

 
 

Monday, 28 February 2022 

Issue 2 

Welcome,  
Fakaalofa Lahi Atu,  

Afio Mai,  

Ulu Tonu Mai,  

Ku Soo Dhawaaw, 
Selamat Datang,  

Dobro Doŝli,  
Добро 

Haere Mai,  

Kia Orana,  

Malo E Lava Mai,  
Welkom, Baruch Habah 

Bienvenidos,  
ЛΩΣΟΡΙΣΑΤε,  

स्वागत,  
欢欢,ようこそ。 
пожаловать 

Sun hats are a must in 
Term 1.   

We ask that all children wear 
hats when out in the sun.

….also pop on some high SPF 
sun-block in the morning ☺ 

Swimming 
 
 

The Y5/6 swimming 
is going well at  
Massey High,  

a big thank you for 
ensuring your 

child is  
prepared! 

Housie! 
 

Every Friday night  
at 7:30pm. 

Come and support our school 
while having a whole lot of 

fun, in the Massey and  
Birdwood Settlers Hall (next 
to Redhills Kindergarten). 

Sensory Garden 
 

You will be aware of our 
sensory garden build and 

our Outdoor Learning  
Area being constructed at 

the moment,  
two great assets! 



Scholarship Opportunities at  
Saint Kentigern College  
Saint Kentigern College is a leading, independent, co
-educational Presbyterian secondary school in  
Auckland, and we offer scholarship opportunities for 
students who would be entering the College in Year 
9, in 2023 and beyond.  
Our goal of enabling exceptional students from all 
walks of life to achieve their dreams is rooted in the 
Presbyterian notion of wanting to contribute to  
society and seeking to help others to aspire and 
achieve. It is how we can help make a difference to 
the world.  
 
We are really keen to reach out far and wide to 
young people who: • demonstrate excellence in any 
area • would uphold the Saint Kentigern values • 
have an outstanding attitude • have a clear vision of 
how they see themselves in the future and the  
contribution they would like to make to the world 
Scholarships are available for up to 100% of tuition 
and boarding.  
Applications close on Friday 25 March 2022.  
For more information about applying for a  
Scholarship to Saint Kentigern College, visit our 
website at https://www.saintkentigern.com/college/
apply/scholarships/ or email Holly in our Admissions 
Team at skc_admissions@saintkentigern.com  
We are really looking forward to hearing from you 
and receiving your application. 
 

 

Term 1  2022 
ends 

Thursday 14/4    
   

Term 2 2022 
   2/5 to 8/7              

We are seeking  
your opinion 

 
Re Massey Primary being a  

Vaccination site  
after school hours. 

 
Please reply as soon as possible. 

(09)833-7232 or 
masseyprimary@xtra.co.nz 

 
=================== 

 
This is a friendly reminder please 

collect 2021 reports and certificates 
by this Friday. 

We would like to introduce 
you to our new School 

Leaders! 
 

Bellajean Simmons 
Jarrad Lal 

Paige Web 
Yasmine Henshaw 
Charlotte Hoffman 

Dallas Ta’ase 
Angela ZHAO 
Eliza Greaves 
Molly Sefo 

Violet Simpson 
 

Congratulations! 

Seaweek 
Annual National Seaweek celebrations, which 
happens this year from March Sat. 5th through to 
Sunday 13th. 
  
To enter the Ocean Champion Challenge, we invite 
individuals and groups to share their story in a short 
video (2-4 minutes in length).  
There are three award categories and lots of fantastic 
prizes this year. 
 
For more information please go to:  
www.seaweek.org.nz/oceanchampionchallenge 
 

Parent Survival Kit Parenting Course 
Topics covered:  Communication, Choices/
Consequences, Compliance, Empathy, Sibling  
Rivalry, Teenagers and Boundaries, Setting Limits, 
Pause, Time in, Quality Time and more. 
Ideal for groups, individuals or a bunch of friends! 
WINZ assistance where applicable. 
www.nextchapterparenting.co.nz 
Email:  brigid@nextchapterparenting.co.nz 
Mobile:  022-108-7214 
 

St Paul’s College, Enrolments Open 
Enrolments for Years 7, 8 and 9 in 2023 
Limited enrolments at other levels 
Applications close on Thursday 14 April 2022 
Stpaulscollege.co.nz 
 

https://seaweek.org.nz/oceanchampionchallenge

